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Headteacher’s Message 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have been busy… 

On Monday, our Year 4 students had an amazing day immersing themselves in the life of Ancient Greece, trying 

their hand at everyday tasks from that era. They eagerly participated in activities like making medicines, crafting 

mosaics, creating wax melts, and designing pendants. In the afternoon, they enjoyed an authentic Ancient 

Greek feast, complete with entertainment—a fantastic way to bring history to life! 

Well done to the Year 3 and Year 4 children who attended the inter-school bowls festival on Tuesday. They had 

a great time and were brilliant ambassadors for our school! 

We would like to extend a huge thank you to Mrs. Canty and our School Council for delivering an engaging and 

informative assembly on anti-bullying. Mrs. Canty reminded everyone of the key definition of bullying, 

emphasising that a crucial aspect is that it happens repeatedly from the same perpetrator. She also highlighted 

the impact that bullying can have on others and the importance of kindness in creating a supportive school 

environment. We were really over-whelmed with the children’s mature response to the issues discussed. Great 

work Perryfields! 

As part of Anti-Bullying Week, we celebrated diversity by wearing odd socks to show that it’s our unique 

qualities that make us special! Congratulations to the winners of our Odd Sock Art Competition – your creativity 

really stood out, and we’re proud of everyone who took part in such a positive and inclusive celebration! 

It was lovely to welcome our school governors into school on Thursday. Before our curriculum meeting, the 

governors attended our celebration assembly and then visited some classrooms to see what we have been up 

to in our English lessons. Our governors were very impressed with the children’s outstanding knowledge, 

confidence and enthusiasm. A huge well done to everyone involved!  

Today, we welcomed parents to our Year 3 Enterprise morning where they were immersed in Stone Age life. 

This was a great opportunity for Year 3 children to show case their leadership skills as they led and promoted 

Stone -age activities and presentations to parents and all children from year 4-6, a valuable learning experience 

for us all. A huge well done to everyone involved! Please check Seuss and Cowell class blogs to see this brilliant 

enrichment. 

I hope you have a super weekend- wrap up, stay warm and stay safe! 

Samantha Edwards 

 

Samantha Edwards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Pupil of the Week 
 

Cowell: Dillon 
Seuss:  Anvitha 

Walliams:  Maisie 
Lewis:  Luke 
Dahl:  George 

Rowling:  Ananya 
Tolkien:  Mahroush 

Morpurgo:  Tyler 
Pullman:  Kyle 

 
Mrs Siddall’s Attendance Award 

Dahl Class – 99.4% 

Award for 
Outstanding Manners 

Ffion – Walliams 
William – Dahl Class 

 
PE Award 

Elsie – Dahl Class 
 

Spelling Award 
Seuss & Cowell Class 

 
Random Act of Kindness 

George – Dahl Class 
Aarueran – Cowell Class  



 

 
Coming Up This Term 
 
Thursday 12th December Whole School Pantomime Trip – email sent 18th September. Please 

make payment through your ScoPay account 

Friday 13th December Christmas Jumper (Save the Children) and Dinner – details to follow 

Friday 13th December Christmas Fayre – (Amended Date) email sent 11th November 

Tuesday 17th December Year 4 Christmas Service – details to follow 

Thursday 19th December School Ends – Early finish at 1.30pm 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ATTENDANCE 

 
The national expectation for attendance is 96%.  The government has clarified the 
position regarding the term ‘regular’ attendance.  It means children must be in 
school EVERY DAY.  Every second counts at Perryfields.  We must work together 
to improve attendance and punctuality even more. 
                                                                                          
             

Year 3 98.1% 

Year 4 98.4% 

Year 5 98.3% 

Year 6 95.7% 

 
 

Year 4 

Parents of current Year 2 children at an infant school need to make a formal application to 
the Council for a Year 3 place and can do so via the website 

www.essex.gov.uk/admissions. 
 

The junior admission round opened on 4 November 2024, for parents of children in Year 2 
at an infant school to apply for a junior school (Year 3) place for September 2025. 

 
The statutory national closing date for applications is 15 January 2025. 

 
Applications can be made online via www.essex.gov.uk/admissions. 

 
All of the application information is available on the website above. 

 

http://www.essex.gov.uk/admissions
http://www.essex.gov.uk/admissions


Please see below our NEW menu for after half term 
 
 
Please note that we can also provide a packed lunch if your child would prefer this.  This will be 
either the baguette, wrap or soft roll and also includes a drink, fruit, cucumber sticks and the 
dessert of the day.  
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


